
Christian Aid Coffee Morning in St John's Tralee. 

Some of our confirmation candidates and their parents who participated in the 

Christian Aid Fund Raiser . 

This took place after the morning service in Tralee on the 5th May. 

It was one of the practical tasks that the children had as part of their 

preparation. 

Confirmation lessons are not just about religious theory but should also 

provide practical examples on how we live out our Christian calling. 

Helping our neighbour, having an awareness of Christian Aid and what they do 

in the world is just as important.. 

100 euro was raised, Many thanks to the parents and children for participating. 

 



 


